
Pelicans I hope this finds you safe, back home and with power!  Hurricane IRMA is over 

and it’s time to get back to learning.  Boy have we missed all our students!   

 

Parents we realize you may have needs due to hardships created by the storm.  Please 

stop into our Hub in the front hallway on Monday to use computers, find out about local 

resources, and to just see what our Community School Partnership can do for you!   

 

We do have a few cancellations to announce and future dates will be shared soon. One 

Community Now has decided to reschedule their chili cook off so they can focus on 

helping others at this time.   

 

Our dental screenings will be rescheduled for next week and remember if you do not 

want the screening done to your child please send in a written note to the school.  No 

work will be done during the screening, it’s just a quick check and recommendations will 

be sent home with next steps if you child needs further dental care.  Another change in 

schedule will be the One Community Now Soccer camp will now start on the 23rd, which 

is a week later than the original date.  Coaches meeting is 9 am on the 23rd and all players 

should arrive at 10 am.  It’s going to be a great 8-week season and it’s not too late to sign 

up.  There is a soccer parent meeting at Holiday Lake Civic center on the 21st and new 

families can show up that night to register as well beginning at 6:30 pm.   

 

Families we have updates to our Enrichment Clubs as well.  Yoga for Primary students 

will begin September 26th.  Yoga for Intermediate students will begin on September 27th.  

3rd grade breakfast book club will begin on September 28th.  This Thursday September 

21st is our very first SAC Meeting at 8 a.m.  This council consists of family members 

who were voted in during Open House Night, staff, and business partners.  Please if you 

were voted in we hope to see you at 8 am.   

 

Both 4th and 5th grade chorus are back on schedule for Thursday and Friday this week.  

Remember to grab your breakfast first boys and girls.  See you at 9:15!  

 

 Looking forward to having all of our students back tomorrow and thanking you for your 

support.   


